
Caring for Churches, Caring for Clergy Program 
 

We are in the final year of our campaign with $403,163.83 of our $500,000 
goal, given and pledged. Our Caring for Churches Caring for Clergy program 

was inspired by our United Church Board of Ministerial Assistance in 
conjunction with our board of directors because it addresses needs of our 

local churches and local clergy. This campaign will help supplement our 
Mission Grants program funding. Our churches can also help by considering 

this as a mission giving opportunity to help your neighbor churches who are 
in need of assistance. Call the conference office if you would like more 

information the different options available.  
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